
 

Please visit the following websites often for all links to COVID-19 support information, 
including academics, distance learning, state testing, mental health supports, and 
breakfast/lunch availabilities. 
https://news.browardschools.com/  
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/52426  
 
With schools closed because of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), Broward County Public Schools acknowledg-
es this may be a cause of stress and anxiety for you and your children. The Mental Health Leadership Team 
remains committed to continuing to provide services to you and your children. All services will be provided 
remotely. You may call your child’s school to request assistance or the BCPS Mental Health Hotline at 754-
321-HELP. A mental health professional will respond to your request in a timely manner. 
If you feel your child may harm themselves or others, please call: 
First Call for Help: 2-1-1 
National Suicide Prevention Lifeline: 1-800-273-TALK (8255) 
Or text National Crisis Text Line: 741741 

Mental Health Resources for COVID-19 (updated March 24, 2020) 

Goal 1:  Raise awareness of mental health issues in order to reduce stigma and pro-
mote the overall awareness of students, staff, and community.  
Goal 2:  Positively influence educational outcomes as they relate to mental health and 
social emotional learning of BCPS students and staff.  
Goal 3:  Narrow the gap between identified mental health needs of students and staff 
and service linkage by developing a comprehensive mental health delivery model.  
Goal 4:  Improve the effectiveness and efficiency of the collaborations between the Dis-
trict and community partners. 

Broward County 
Public Schools 
Mental Health 
Strategic Plan 

BOBCAT NEWS 
Spring 2020 ~ Semester 2 

West Broward High School Newsletter 

Week of March 30, 2020—Update: 
• FLDOE Update: School campuses will remain closed through May 1, 2020. 
• Online Learning begins Monday, March 30th. 
• Attendance will be taken daily by students reporting to class by signing into http://

sso.browardschools.com, using their Single-Sign on to reach Canvas through the 
Clever Platform. 

• WBH Administration will be available on school days between 8:30AM-2:30PM for 
information via phone at 754-323-2600. 

STARTING MONDAY, MARCH 30, 2020 

Get to school: 1 - Go to sso.browardschools.com  

Enter school: 2 - Sign-In, with student number & password/PIN, to get to your personalized LaunchPad  

Get to class:  3 - Clicking on Canvas tile  

        4 - Using the “Courses” button on the left-hand edge  

Enter class;  5 - Read any of your teacher’s announcements at the top of the page and then look for your assign-

ments below.  

Teacher Interaction: 6 – Will be provided using live video conferencing, prerecorded video, and Canvas messaging. 

Each teacher will provide specific directions.  

https://news.browardschools.com/
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/52426
http://sso.browardschools.com/
http://sso.browardschools.com/


A special note for our  
Bobcat Senior Class: 

 
It has not been overlooked that 
this has been a year of unexpected 
obstacles! And yet with all that 
has come your way, you are still 
focused on the end game!  
Remember, you still have one job 
… Graduate as a C/o 2020 West 
Broward Bobcat! 

 
Keep working everyday with the initiative, drive, and perseverance you have 
build throughout your high school career. You are still building your academic 
resume, and we are all continuing to support and guide you not jut to gradua-
tion, but also to the futures you are building for yourselves! 
 

Your Bobcat Staff and Community are all very proud of you,  
today and everyday!  Go Bobcats! 


